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 30 July 2020 

Regional Memorandum  

VIRTUAL SCHOOL WEBINAR TRAINING 

 

To  Schools Division Superintendents 

Division Information Technology Officers 

ICT Coordinators 

 

1. In line with the issuance of DepEd Order No. 12 s. 2020 dated June 19, 2020, the 

Learning Resource and Platforms Committee(LRPC) was created for the 

assurance of appropriate and good quality learning resource to be made 

readily available for the Department of Education. 

 

2. Relative to this, the ICT Unit in partnership with the HUBHUMAN will conduct a 

webinar training for the ICT Coordinator on August 12-13, 2020. 

 

3. Hereto attached is the training matrix for your reference. 

 

4. For the registration of participants, please visit the 

https://event.webinarjam.com/channel/HubHuman 

 

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is highly desired. 

 

 

 

 

 WILFREDO E. CABRAL 

Regional Director 
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